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Dear Parents and Carers

As you will have seen, as from Monday 17" May students will not have to wear face coverings in
classrooms. However, students will still need to wear face coverings in communal areas and on
school transport. This means that students will need to wear face coverings in the Senior/Maths
Block, Student Reception, the canteen and on all of our buses including minibuses.

It is important to note that all other Covid protection measures will remain in place which include:

encouraging twice weekly lateral flow testing at home
hand sanitising on entry/exit in classrooms
maintaining social distancing where possible

one-way system and year bubbles still in use

| have written to you before about how impressed | have been with our students in how they have
adapted to these changes and | am sure this will continue as thankfully, restriction measures are
eased. Please contact the school if you require any further clarification.

Yours sincerely,

AC U

Mr A Fell
Headteacher
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